Hi Jessi,

On Wednesday, July 25, City Winery at the Riverwalk and Chef Kevin Hickey’s The Duck

Inn launch the first of three events featuring a cruise along the river and a food/drink
collaboration. Tickets are $257/person and include food and drink pairings, boat transportation
along the river, gratuity, and more. Are you able to share this event in the Tribune’s “Take 10”?
Reservations may be made at www.citywinery.com/chicago.

The evening starts at 5:30 p.m. with drinks at City Winery at the Riverwalk (11 W. Riverwalk
South, between State and Dearborn). Guests will depart from City Winery at the Riverwalk on
an electric boat catered with cheese, charcuterie, and Piper Champagne. After arriving at the
dock on Eleanor St. in Bridgeport, guests will be served a “welcome cocktail” from The Duck Inn
Beverage Director Brandon Phillips. At The Duck Inn (2701 S Eleanor St), guests will enjoy a
multi-course menu curated by Chef/Partner Kris DeLee consisting of family-style summer
dishes, including The Duck Inn’s signature Rotisserie Duck, and drink pairings from City Winery
Reserve wines. Dessert, aged rum, and cigars will be served on the leisurely boat ride back to
City Winery at the Riverwalk. Non-smoking boats are also available.

Additional dates are Wed., August 22 and Wed., September 26. Please let me know if you need
any additional information.




